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MEMORANDUM
FOR : ALL HEADS OF OFFICES
DENR Central Office

DeC 1520
FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Administrative Service

SUBJECT NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT SYSTEM
(EMS) SURVEILLANCE AUDIT

Please be informed that there is an 1SO 14001:2015 Surveillance Audit scheduled on
December 11-12, 2023.

The objective of the Audit is to ensure that the DENR Central Office has continued to
fulfill the requirements of the 1SO 14001:2015 Standard and has properly implemented the
EMS.

For information and cooperation.

L O R. CASTRO
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